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Good Afternoon,
I'am writing to express to you the importance of passing the recall and retention rights ordinance in Minnesota.

The coronavirus pandemic has taken its toll on many industries, but one of the hardest hit has been the hotel and convention center industry. Even with the economy opening up, it will take time before these industries return to prepandemic levels.
Being employed in both the hotel and the event centers, | have leamed firsthand how detrimental the pandemic has been not only on me, but on most of my co-workers as well.

1:am asking for your support in recall and retention so that employees in the hotel and convention center industry have the security and protection of their job being available to them as business picks back up

Please help grant employees the peace of mind in knowing that the jobs they have built their lives and families around will be available to them as the industry opens once again.

With your support in this matter, | look forward to serving you when | am recalled to work.

Thank You!

Roseann Kasper-Morrell
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